
 

GSATS Safety Action Plan 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
The Grand Strand Area Transportation Study (GSATS) is the 

Metropolitan Planning Organization (MPO) responsible for transportation 
planning and programming in portions of Horry County and Georgetown 
County in South Carolina and portions of Brunswick County in North 
Carolina.   

We invite you to join us during a public meeting at one of the 
dates and locations most convenient to gain insight into the safety 
concerns to help in the development of the Safety Action Plan. 

We welcome your feedback! 

The Safe System approach to 
roadway safety is FHWA’s 

initiative to achieve the zero 
deaths vision.  GSATS is 

committed to implementing the 
Safe System Approach for their 
service area, which begins with 

the development of a Safety 
Action Plan.  In 2022, GSATS was 

awarded a Safe Streets and Roads 
for All (SS4A) grant for the 

development of this 
comprehensive Safety Action Plan 

(SAP).  This plan will identify the 
most significant roadway safety 

concerns in the region and 
strategies to address roadway 

safety issues aimed at reducing 
and eliminating serious-injury and 
fatal crashes affecting all roadway 

users.  The SAP is the is the first 
step toward implementing safety 

improvements with federal 
funding from the SS4A program. 

When: 12:00PM – 2:00PM 

Where: City of Myrtle Beach Train Depot 

Location:  851 Broadway St, Myrtle Beach, SC 29577 

When: 5:00PM – 7:00PM 

Where: Georgetown County Waccamaw Library 

Location:  41 St. Paul’s Place, Pawleys Island, SC 29585 

When: 12:00PM – 2:00PM 

Where: City of North Myrtle Beach; City Hall 

Location:  1018 2nd Avenue South, North Myrtle Beach SC 29582 

When: 5:00PM – 7:00PM 

Where: Town of Ocean Isle Beach – Town Hall 

Location:  111 Causeway Drive, Ocean Isle Beach, NC 29469 

www.GSATSSafetyActionPlan.com 

August 5, 2024 

August 6, 2024 

Take our online survey here: 
https://metroquestsurvey.com/kt06p 

 

http://www.gsatssafetyactionplan.com/
https://metroquestsurvey.com/kt06p

